
 

Phone Messenger, 04/26/17 

Good afternoon Future Tiger students and parents.  This is Stacey Weddle, the proud principal of River 

Bend Middle School.  You are receiving this all call because your phone number is associated with a 

student who will attend River Bend Middle School for 2017-2018.  If this is incorrect, please contact us 

at 919694-8690 or via email to riverbendms@wcpss.net.   

A few important announcements about upcoming events.  Next Tuesday we will be holding an informal 

Meet and Greet at River Bend Elementary School.  We are meeting at River Bend Elementary because 

our school building is not yet completed.  We will gather on Tuesday May 2, 2017 at 6 pm in the Media 

Center.  

At this meeting you can meet some of your child’s future teachers, learn about the vision for RBMS, and 

have your initial questions answered regarding next school year.  Please note, this is an informal open 

house.  We will hold another one in our building once it is available in the summer.   

On Thursday May 4th at 6 pm in the Media Center at River Bend Elementary School, we will select our 

PTA officers and begin the process of establishing a PTA.  If you are interested in becoming a parent 

leader at RBMS, please join us.  If you do not want to lead, I encourage you to attend so you can be fully 

informed about all opportunities at our wonderful school. A sign up form is available on our school’s 

website: www.wcpss/riverbendms.  

Periodically, I will be sending out communication via our School Messenger System.  As next year 

approaches, you will receive more messages.  You now have options on how you would like to receive 

the information (via phone, text, or email).  You should be receiving information from your current 

schools if you haven’t already.   

You can also keep up with our progress via our website: www.wcpss/riverbendms, twitter 

@RBMS_Principal, and Facebook Page: www.facebook.com/RiverBendMS/ 

I hope to see you all next Tuesday and Thursday.  If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to 

contact us at (919) 694-8690 or via email to riverbendms@wcpss.net.  I look forward to a Tigerrific new 

school and school year.  
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